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September 8, 2023 

 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 

 

Re: Docket No. 508 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Milvon 
to West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild Project 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

Pursuant to the Siting Council’s June 8, 2023 and August 18, 2023 letters 
concerning the Development and Management Plan for the Milvon to West River 
Railroad Transmission Line Rebuild Project, The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) 
notifies the Council that the construction laydown areas for the project will be located at 
3191 Broadbridge Avenue in Stratford and at 51 Carlson Road in Orange.  The laydown 
areas are shown on the attached maps. 

An original will be mailed via first-class mail to the Siting Council today. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions concerning this submittal at 
(203) 772-7787. 

Very truly yours,  

 
Bruce L. McDermott 

Enclosures 
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